Message from Governor

A message was received from His Excellency, the Governor, by Ms. Susan Allen,
Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs, as follows:

Mr. Secretary:

I am directed by the Governor to inform the Senate that on the thirty-first day of May,
2016 he approved and signed a bill originating in the Senate of the following title:

S.123, An act relating to standardized procedures for permits and approvals issued
by the Department of Environmental Conservation

S.214, An act relating to large group insurance

S.255, An act relating to regulation of hospitals, health insurers, and managed care
organizations
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